From:

Sent: 12 March 2014 20:35

To: LDF Consultation

Dear Sirs.

I am writing to object to the proposal of some 1400 new homes in the Bingley area resulting in the loss of some 100 acres of land and it would seem new are to lose this land from our green belt in spite of the Prime Minister saying that the green belt would stay.

It is not just about putting people in houses, what about all the essential services to support new and the existing population ie:

Schools

Doctors and health centres

Bus services

Refuse collections

Roads

Police surveillance

Are we all to live in one giant ant heap longing for green spaces?

Yours faithfully

Mrs Morrell